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27th August 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all year groups back to St Paul’s for the new term. 
Terms begins on Thursday 3rd of September please read the attached letter sent on July 
10th for all the details, start and finish times for all year groups, information on school 
organisation, bubbles etc.  
 
The St Paul’s team have been working hard to ensure school is as safe as it can be and 
all government guidance has been adhered to. The full and updated school risk 
assessment can be found on the school website www.stpaulswithington.co.uk . 
 
Can I please insist that no cars come into St Paul’s Rd during drop off and pick up as 
we will be using the road outside of school to aid social distancing. St Paul’s Rd will be 
coned off during these times.  
 
If you have any questions or queries that are not covered in the information on the 
website please email myself on the above address and I will endeavour to answer as 
promptly as possible. Alternatively the school office will open on Tuesday 1st September 
for phone calls.  
 
 I look forward to the new term and a new normal.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms Sorohan 
 
 
 

mailto:head@st-pauls-pri.manchester.sch.uk
http://www.stpaulswithington.co.uk/

